From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 8:05 AM EST
To: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us>
CC: Krysta Jones <krjones@arlingtonva.us>
Subject: Follow-up from Amazon

Hello, Christian.
| know my team reached out on the day of the announcement but | wanted to follow-up directly. We are very excited about our new

headquarters here in Arlington, and look forward to working with you. I'd love to find time to meet with you to hear more about your
priorities and answer any questions you might have. Would you be available to meet for a coffee early next week?

Very best,

Andrea

Andrea Faval Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510




